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Oregon’s natural beauty, wild places and wildlife are what make this state such a 

great place to live, that’s why I’m writing in support of HB 2977. This bill would 

provide overdue funding for protecting Oregon’s native wildlife. It would help reduce 

wildlife vehicle collisions which are so important in helping animals move through 

territory bisected by roads.  Oregonians need to coexist with the state’s wildlife and 

this bill would provide that support.  


